Nackawic Senior High School Gavin Palmer Memorial Award 
The Gavin Palmer Memorial Award is presented in memory of Gavin Palmer, a Nackawic High School Graduate of 2022, who passed away in an automobile accident two weeks after his graduation.
This $500 award is selected and presented by the family of Gavin. It is awarded to a deserving Nackawic High School graduate.

1. Applicants must be a Nackawic High School Graduate of 2024.
2. Applicants must fully complete the application form and submit it by the deadline.
3. Applications must be submitted to Mr. Gallop no later than May 24, 2024.

Surname:________________________________	Given Name:_______________________________

Address:_________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________


Phone Number:_____________________

Please answer the following questions in the space provided or by attaching an additional sheet of paper.

1) What are your future plans? Feel free to include plans for work, school, family, giving back to the community or any other plans you may have at the moment.









2) Describe any challenges or obstacles that you have faced during high school. How have you persevered to overcome these challenges.

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

I acknowledge that the information presented above is true to the best of my knowledge.

_____________________________________			_____________________________
	Signature of Applicant							Date	
